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Monday 7th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next week, we will be holding an end-of-year Parents’ Evening for all 
pupils. You are invited to come into school to meet your child’s teacher in 
person and receive their end-of-year report. 

The Parents’ Evening will take place on Monday 14th July 2025, between 
3:45pm and 6:00pm. 
Please note: If your child is in 5S (Mrs Sangha’s class), your meeting will 
be on Tuesday 15th July instead. 

Please use the slip that has been sent home with your child to select a 
preferred appointment time. Your child’s class teacher will confirm your 
final time. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Sofina Islam OBE 
Headteacher 

 
 
 

 


